
Virtual Summer Music Program  

 

May 11, 2020 

 

Dear Mentor Band and Orchestra Families, 

Every year students in 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th grade band and orchestra have the 

opportunity to participate in the Mentor Summer Music Program. The Mentor 

Summer Music Program is a four week camp that allows students to improve their 

musicianship over the summer and have fun!  

Sadly, meeting in person this summer is not possible due to the COVID-19 

outbreak. Thanks to the outstanding technology available to us in Mentor, we can 

make music and have fun virtually!  

During our four weeks together students will learn new sheet music, have access to 

SmartMusic, have the opportunity to take private or small group lessons and 

participate in fun competitions such as crazy hair day, personal injury day, ugly tie 

day, superhero day and more! All rehearsals, lessons and competitions will be done 

through Zoom. Once students register, they will be enrolled in a Summer Music 

Schoology course for camp material and rehearsal links.  

Start Date:​ Monday June 1, 2020 

End Date:​ Friday June 26, 2020 

Location:​ Your house! 

To register and receive more information, please view this Google Form:  

Virtual Summer Music Registration Form 

Summer Music Promo Video 2020.mp4  

May 29 will be the last day to register. 120 students must register by this date to 

meet the threshold required to run the camp. If you have questions about Virtual 

Summer Band, please email Mrs. Katie Skoch at ​skochk@mentorschools.org​. If you 

have questions about Virtual Summer Orchestra, please email Mr. Matthew Yoke at 

yoke@mentorschools.org​ . We hope to see you at Summer Music! 

 

Mrs. Skoch, Mr. Yoke and Mr. Yowell 

 

https://forms.gle/tG1FbfzT1Ff2C7gSA
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1oxSlfufA6zKyit5_zaipGOKFFBP75azY
mailto:skochk@mentorschools.org
mailto:yoke@mentorschools.org

